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Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges, 
or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests.  PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable privileges or rights by 
the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or destruction of any privileged or 
protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed.  Please inform PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently 
disclosed information.   

CalAdvocates Data Request 8.6 
 

PacifiCorp’s 2023 WMP, Table 8-5, p. 136 - PacifiCorp has provided wire down, 
outage, inspection count, and work order information in its Q1 2023 QDR. However, this 
information is missing in Table 8-5. PacifiCorp explains that “[a]t the time of this filing, 
Pacific Power is unable to provide performance metrics for Grid Design, Operations, and 
Maintenance.  
 
(a) Please provide an explanation for reporting the aforementioned data in PacifiCorp’s 

Q1 2023 QDR but not in PacifiCorp’s 2023 WMP.  
 

(b) Please describe PacifiCorp’s Quality Assurance and Quality Control procedures for 
ensuring accurate and consistent information is provided in both QDRs and its WMP.  

 
Response to CalAdvocates Data Request 8.6 
 

(a) PacifiCorp only has data for 2022 in the Quarterly Data Report (QDR) and not any of 
the previous year’s to complete the table 
 

(b) PacifiCorp is investing in new technology and developing an automated outage 
reporting process that will ensure consistency across its outage data filings. This 
implementation is expected to be completed by the end of 2023. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


